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Upon their review of the proposal on September 1, 2005, the IUPUI Faculty Council ("IFC") 
Executive Committee resolved the following:  
 
'The IFC Executive Committee recommends that the IFC agree to the initiation of the technical 
programming effort needed for the implementation of the proposed changes in class meeting 
time provided that: (1) a draft schedule be constructed as a first step; (2) the "scheduling 
experts" from each school be given the opportunity to critique the draft and to work with the 
Office of the Registrar in making changes appropriate to the needs of the school; (3) the Office of 
the Registrar commit to developing workable alternatives for the schools as required to meet the 
needs of the students, academic units, and campus; and (4) the Office of the Registrar publish a 
school-by-school time module utilization chart each semester starting with Fall 2005 and ending 
in August 2007 (Summer II).'" 


